MUNSON TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
September 16, 2019

All residents of Munson Township are hereby notified that the Munson
Planning and Zoning Board will hold a Public Hearing to make a recommendation
to the Town Board on September 16, 2019 at 7:45 PM. Location of the hearing
being the Munson Town Hall, 23857 Co. Rd. 23, Richmond, MN. The purpose of
this hearing is to consider a variance.

Vera Novak, 20785 Fruitwood Rd, Richmond, Mn. Parcel #23.14508.000 are
requesting a public hearing for a variance for 24’ from the road right-of-way
instead of the required 30 feet and/or 58° from the center of the existing road
instead of the required 63 feet. They would like to remove the existing home and
build a new 34 x 60 home.

Any resident wanting to be heard on this matter, should either attend the public
hearing or write their concerns to Munson Township, P O Box 505, Richmond,
Mn 56368, This is a public meeting.

Lynn Burg
Zoning Administrator Munson Township



